
 
PLEASE CONSIDER - our PAD program – church expenses continue even 
though we may be away from the parish, and PAD helps to ensure sufficient 
weekly income to cover expenses. Application forms are available at all 
entrances of the church, or through the office. 
 
MASS FOR THOSE LIVING WITH CANCER – will be celebrated on Monday, 
February 18th at 6:30 p.m. at the Cathedral, with anointing to follow. 
 
OUTFLOW MINISTRY – bundle up and walk with us on February 23rd on the 
COLDEST NIGHT OF THE YEAR. This is in support of the hungry, homeless 
and hurting in Saint John. Funds raised support the work of Outflow Ministry. 
For more information or to register please call 658-8050 
 
FINDING MY WAY – Grief Support Group at Bobby’s Hospice on 
Wednesdays, March 6th – April 17th, 6:30 – 8:30 p.m. Pre-registration is 
necessary. Please call 632-5593 to register, - space is limited. 
 
ROCMAURA AUXILIARY – will hold their monthly meeting Thursday, March 
7th at 2:00 p.m. in their boardroom. The future of the Auxiliary will be 
discussed. 
 
BREAKFAST AT THE ASSUMPTION PARISH – will be served by the Knights 
of Columbus, Sunday, March 10th, 9:00 a.m.–1:00 p.m. $7/Adults and 
$3/children. 
 
MASS FOR LIFE – will be celebrated at Holy Spirit Parish (St. Rose 
Church) on the 1st  Wednesday of each month, and ROSARY FOR LIFE 
will be held on the 4th Monday of the month.  
 
CANADIAN MENTAL HEALTH ASSOCIATION (C.M.H.A.) are presenting 
many programs during the next few months – for information and/or questions 
on any of these programs, please call 633-1705. 

HOPE & HEALING – coping with the suicide of a loved one, intended 
for individuals who have lost someone to suicide, starts Tuesday, March 19th. 

BUILDING ASSERTIVENESS SKILLS – designed to teach women 
how to stand up for their personal rights by expressing their thoughts, feelings 
and beliefs in appropriate ways, starts Wednesday, March 27th . 

MINDFULNESS – designed to teach individuals the benefits and 
practices of how to focus on living in the present, starts Thursday, March 28th. 
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PARISH OFFICE HOURS  

Monday – Thursday -   9:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.  
Weekday Liturgies 
Tuesday -  5:30 p.m. (Novena Mass) 
Wednesday - 9:00 a.m. 
Thursday - 12 Noon  
   
Sunday Masses 
Saturday Vigil at 4:00 p.m. 
Sunday at 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. 
 
Sacrament of Reconciliation  
Tuesday -  5:00 - 5:30 p.m. 
Saturday - 3:00 - 3:45 p.m. 
 
Sacrament of Baptism 
By appointment only. Please call the Rectory 
 
Sacrament of Marriage 
A six (6) month prior notice is requested                
 
Ministry to the Sick 
Please contact the Rectory if you or someone 
you know would like to be visited at home or 
in hospital 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

6th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
February 17th, 2019 



 
Our Masses for the week of February 17th, 2019 
Monday  9:00 a.m. - NO MASS – 
Tuesday 5:30 p.m. Alfie Lamb 
Wednesday 9:00 a.m. Estelle Parent (a) 
Thursday 12 Noon Paul Logan 
Friday  9:00 a.m. - NO MASS – 
Saturday 4:00 p.m. MEMORIAL MASS 
Sunday  9:00 a.m. For the People             
                       11:00 a.m. Emma Bogers 
  
MEMORIALS to be celebrated on Saturday, 
February 23rd at 4:00 p.m.: Sister Carmel Stancato, scic; Jean Wilson; 
Pierrette Higgins, Katie Frauley (a) 
 
IN THE CHARITY OF YOUR PRAYERS, kindly remember – Mary 
Drane, Mark McNamara, Kelly Cochrane, Vivian Hachey, Jeannette 
Benoit, Leslie Adams, Jared Holder, Sister Margaret Vickers, scic, 
Madeline Gogan, Fay O’Neill  

 
Sunday Offertory – February 10th  – (Including PAD) - $5,715.16 

Building Fund collection - $2,194.00 
 

C.W.L.  - Due to the Family Day Holiday on Monday Feb. 18th, the CWL 
meeting will be held Tuesday, February 19th at 2:00 p.m. in the Parish hall. All 
ladies are welcome. This will be the Annual meeting. 
 

ASH WEDNESDAY – the season of Lent begins on 
Wednesday, March 6th. Mass will be celebrated at 9:00 
a.m. and 7:00 p.m. with the distribution of ashes.  A 
collection will be taken up on Ash Wednesday for 
“Missions Canada.”  For those who do not use Sunday or 

PAD envelopes, yellow envelopes will be found on the tables at all 
entrances marked  “Ash Wednesday.”  LENTEN COIN FOLDERS – will also 
be placed on these tables on February 24th and may be returned at any time 
during the season of Lent. 
 
Please bring in your old palms no later than next weekend, so that they 
may be burned and used for Ash Wednesday.  Containers will be placed at all 
entrances.  
 

 
 
PARISH OFFICE – will be closed on Monday, February 18th, in 
observance of “Family day”. 
 
BAPTISM – Our next Baptisms will be celebrated on Sunday, February 
24th at 12 noon.  To register, please call 653-6830. 
 
OUR DAILY BREAD CEREAL DRIVE (In Memory of 
Maggie Nugent) – will be held during the month of February 
to assist the breakfast program at St. Francis-Hazen White 
School. Cereal may be brought in any day and left on one 
of the tables. The cereal will be presented to the school on 
Monday, February 25th. This program has been ongoing for 
a number of years and the students are always grateful for 
your very generous response. 

 
WINTERLUDE BINGO – remember to keep 
Wednesday, February 27th   free for our next big 
BINGO game, - sponsored by the Martha Guild.  
Speaking of the Martha Guild, this is a group that puts 
together most of the activities in our parish and they can 
ALWAYS USE YOUR HELP!!!!  To volunteer for 
these events, please call Donna at 658-1568.  

 
JUBILEE 649 DRAW – will begin on Saturday, March 2nd and representatives 
will be in the church on February 16/17 and 23/24th. This is another of our 
major fundraisers and we encourage you to ‘at least’ investigate and hopefully 
be involved. For more information please call the office at 653-6830 or talk with 
one of the reps who will be in the church on the above mentioned weekends. 
 
PANCAKE SUPPER – will be served here in our parish hall on Tuesday, 
March 5th, 4:00 – 6:00 p.m. $7/Adults; $4/children under 12 and $20/family of 2 
adults & 2 children under 12).  Pancakes, sausages, beans, gingerbread with 
sauce. Gluten free pancakes available upon request. 
 
AUCTION 45’s – will be played in the parish hall on Friday, February 22nd - 
weather permitting - beginning at 7:30 p.m.   

 


